DATTA Vic Conference 2008

Conference theme:

‘Making Connections’

The DATTA Vic 2008 Conference at Ringwood Secondary College on

Friday 30 and Saturday 31 May 2008.
CALL FOR WORKSHOP PRESENTERS

=**xDeadline for Submissions Friday 9™ March****

DATTA Vic is looking for Expressions of Interest from practising teachers
that will help others in ‘Making Connections’ between:

e The domain of Design, Creativity and Technology and the classroom
—VELS programs and assessment

e Early/middle and later years in learning: deeper thinking, cooperative
learning

e School and other pathways — VCAL, VET, Tertiary (Higher Education
and TAFE)

e School and Industry — visits

e Technology and Environment issues — climate change and
sustainability.

We are looking for best practice in the classroom; therefore proposals
should include a range of the following:
e Encouraging students to explore the design process especially the
journey
Using a design brief approach
Encouraging experimentation and risk taking
Giving examples of an assessment rubric
Encouraging E learning and use of ICT
Working towards mixing media across the materials and materials &
systems
e Showing how the individual program fits into the whole school
program.

Presentations will be either one hour (limited spaces available) or two hours in
length and can be of a theoretical or “hands-on” nature.

Proposal forms are also available online at
http://www.datta.vic.edu.au/
Proposals will be received until Friday 9" March 2008.




Name:

School /Org:

Address (work or home):

Phone: Fax: Mob:
Email:
Circle Type of Presentation: 2 hour workshop or 1 hour Workshop

Target audience:

Please provide a brief personal profile:

Please provide a brief abstract for the Participant Program Booklet:

Area required (please circle)

General classroom Specialist classroom

Outdoor Area Wet Area Computer room

Maximum number of participants for session:

Please fax to 9349 5391, email to
admin@datta.vic.edu.au or
mail to DATTA Vic. 150 Palmerston Street, Carlton 3053




